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Aug.16, 1988. 

Kermit Geary, 

1266 Riverview Drive. 

Walnutport,PA. 18088. 

Dear Sir, 

We didn't forget you, but I would like to explain why 

it lias taken so long before you received an answer. 

We have been in the process of building a new radio 

station building to house both our AM and FM stations. 

The project was started in late January and everybody 

moved in by the end of Iday. For that reason all the 

unimportant paperwork had to wait. 

Vüe'don't even have our new stationary yet. 

Yes,we confirmed that at the dates given we did trans- 

mit the information that you gave us. Take this letter 

as the confirmation. 

You might also note that we have changed our call letters 

CKJD-AID_ is now CKTY-AM (Country music) and CJFI-FM has 

changed to CFGX the FOX -FL (Light rock). 

Normally we would sent you station stickers as well, but 

due to call letter change we don't have the new ones yet 

either. 

Thank you again, 

Blue Water Broadcasting Ltd. 

John Visser, Technical Lanager. 


